
 

Newsletter 

Term 4: June 2021 

Our Christian value next term is: Truthfulness 

 

  



 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

 

JULY  SEPTEMBER 

Monday 5th – 7th July 

Kingshill Open Morning (Parents & Year 5 pupils) 

Thursday 2nd September 

Inset Day 

Wednesday 7th July 

Wren class trip to Bibury – Geography skills 

ASC’s CANCELLED FOR STAFF TRAINING 

Friday 3rd September 

Inset Day 

Thursday 8th July 

Kingshill & Deer Park Year 6 Pupil Induction Day 

Whole School Transition Day 

School Movie Night 

Monday 6th September 

Start of Term 

Friday 9th July 

Kingshill & Deer Park Year 6 Pupil Induction Day 

Wednesday 22nd September 

Individual School Photos 

Tuesday 13th July 

EYFS to Scrubditch Farm 

Falconry Display (whole school) 

 

Wednesday 14th July 

ASC’s CANCELLED FOR STAFF TRAINING 
 

Thursday 15th July 

Year 6 Leavers service 
 

Friday 16th July 

Year 6 leavers sleepover in school 
 

Tuesday 20th July 

End of term 
 

Wednesday 21st July 

Inset Day 
 

  



 

GOODBYE LEAVERS 

It is that time of year when we must say goodbye to our Year 6 leavers.  

We wish you the very best of luck in the next stage of your journey and beyond. We are 

incredibly proud of what you have achieved in your time at school and the persons you have 

grown to become. 

We hope you keep in touch. 

 

END OF TERM MESSAGE 

As we approach the end of the summer term we would like to focus on the positives of an 

unusual school year. We are incredibly proud of the children and how they have stood up to the 

challenges faced during the COVID-19 pandemic and also the unity it has created in our 

community supporting one another – between the staff, the parents, the pupils and the whole 

village. 

This academic year the school has focused on settling everyone back into the routines of school 

life with a continued focus on the health and wellbeing of our children through our Christian 

values, multi-sports and cookery clubs to name but a few.  

Finally we would like to express our thanks for all the continued support from members of the 

community, the NCSA and for the parental support in all the improvements around the school. 

We look forward to September and another busy year at North Cerney Primary Academy. 

From all the staff we hope you have a wonderful and very well earned summer break! 

  



 

FOREST SCHOOL 

Wren class have been enjoying the new forest school area. They have been bug hunting, 

finding mini treasures and digging.  

 

SCIENCE 

Kingfisher class have enjoyed learning all the parts of a flowering plant. 

 

 



 

STEMWORKS KNEX CHALLENGE 

KS2 had great fun working on the KNEX 

Challenge with the STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering and Maths) team. 

They enjoyed a hands on practical workshop 

that encouraged pupils to use their skills in 

a different context, building confidence, 

developing teamwork and learning new skills. 

It was a great morning.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

COOKERY CLUB 

What a fantastic day! Chef Mel and chef Anna 

came to visit from The Kitchen Club.  

We made chick pea and lentil burgers. They were 

delicious. We had a lovely dressing on our jam jar 

salad.  

Do you like our beeswax wraps? They were easy 

to make and are compostable. We always make 

such great food when The Kitchen Club comes to 

visit. 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=260551082535480&set=pcb.260555199201735&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUlUj7KOZA5m8HvRAQq6OCsy8UUygfekuNdKZkeaG9uZabnEB_wVSRitIL8Fzs1ZzRkKL4cdYRwJOtT4MVxCFISS4MA8QmyRyBBbaY3I0GXejUHoISONxYYC63I8WTokXoyOglUqrK8SFs7KUL91qi9wfYCNX4fYfLtLhgQE4N_aw&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=260551082535480&set=pcb.260555199201735&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUlUj7KOZA5m8HvRAQq6OCsy8UUygfekuNdKZkeaG9uZabnEB_wVSRitIL8Fzs1ZzRkKL4cdYRwJOtT4MVxCFISS4MA8QmyRyBBbaY3I0GXejUHoISONxYYC63I8WTokXoyOglUqrK8SFs7KUL91qi9wfYCNX4fYfLtLhgQE4N_aw&__tn__=*bH-R


 

ZOLA THE READING DOG 

We are so lucky, meet Zola, she is our reading 

dog. Thank you so much to Mrs Roberts for 

bringing her in. She is so friendly and relaxing. 

I hope she is enjoying the reading as much as 

we are. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS FARM VISIT 

We do love our visits to Scrubditch Care Farm. Summer 

Is here. We fed the chickens, pigs and of course Manny 

the horse. EYFS get such lovely experiences visiting the 

farm. They had new chickens we had to befriend. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=268439871746601&set=pcb.268442148413040&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU94FjBnaLhU0TUtT8Tec8fEDZ66HfA9jQbvMiNqNP5I1zfTnwnbsKv_hZd8R-A0wlOeLQvgT52U8KGbBJhCpUsC_yPSp6lOpweFYaOMOSXpcK-cC-18HL1X3ci4O11mPOltSQuLvlnsm7aKKMtDGWVx7GXfi7bNRjLDk2P_Y-Rsg&__tn__=*bH-R
https://www.facebook.com/photo/?fbid=268439871746601&set=pcb.268442148413040&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZU94FjBnaLhU0TUtT8Tec8fEDZ66HfA9jQbvMiNqNP5I1zfTnwnbsKv_hZd8R-A0wlOeLQvgT52U8KGbBJhCpUsC_yPSp6lOpweFYaOMOSXpcK-cC-18HL1X3ci4O11mPOltSQuLvlnsm7aKKMtDGWVx7GXfi7bNRjLDk2P_Y-Rsg&__tn__=*bH-R
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SPORTS DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 


